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  NBU Carpe Diem Vol. 1 No. 1 March 2024 Issue
Department of Mass Communication, NBU,2024-03-01
NBU Carpe Diem is an online magazine curated and
produced by the students, research scholars and
faculty members of the Department of Mass
Communication, University of North Bengal, India.
The magazine was conceptualized by Dr. Barun Roy
PhD, Assistant Professor and Head of the
Department as a part of a departmental lab journal
through which the students could hone their skills
learnt during the course of their study as well as
get professional experience in working for a
professional magazine. The magazine publishes
issues concerning communication studies, art,
culture, history, architecture and everything else
sans politics that fascinates the young minds of
its producers. The University of North Bengal or
the Department of Mass Communication, University
of North Bengal and the faculty members are not
responsible for what is published in this
magazine. And all the contributors are SINGULARLY
responsible for the opinions and contents they
share through this magazine. However, having said
that Carpe Diem holds the highest standard in
terms of Journalistic professionalism and will
strive not to err, but if ‘to err is human’, Carpe
Diem will learn and always strive for excellence.
Above all she will strive to reach out to the
world and connect, to share, to learn, to
celebrate life and ultimately Seize the Day, Carpe
Diem!
  A1 Presents: Carpe DIEm Vol. 1: I Hate Mondays
W.H. Rauf,2014-09-10 From the pages of A1 monthly,
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a fun, hilariously-twised adventure in the vein of
Chew and Tank Girl! Clowns, mad chefs, living
videogame characters, monstrous super-villains and
giant kaiju - Carpe DIEm has them all!
  Historic Mobile Michael Thomason,2010
  Carpe Diem Edna Stewart,2013-12 Carpe Diem is
full of romance set in the 1980s and featuring
classy southern author Julia Evans and her artful
blue collar biker friends at a local hang out
called the Red Barn. Curious New York city slicker
and publishing tycoon Thomas Bartholomew crosses
the path of the beautiful, famed southern author
Julia Evans. Thomas, who has been divorced several
times, loves his Mercedes and hates his neighbors'
free-roaming Pomeranian. Now he's on a mission to
get Julia to work for his publishing company.
After raising two boys alone-having been divorced
from her ex-husband James for several years-
experiencing hard times, Julia tires to resist
Thomas's calls for love, which sets him on a risky
affair to a small town to Onslow County in North
Carolina. An event sends Julia over the top, and
the advice of her best friend, Millie, sends Julia
to become an adventurous gal. Seize the moment
  Carpe Diem Roman Krznaric,2017-05-23 Brilliant.
One of those rare books that forces you to ask
what the hell you're doing with your life. --
George Monbiot, The Guardian **One of Forbes' 13
Best Books for Summer 2017** We've all heard the
saying seize the day. But what does it really
mean--and how can we use it to jumpstart our
lives? In the age of distraction, carpe diem is
more essential than ever, and yet many of us
simply don't employ it in our lives. In this
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thought-provoking and empowering book, cultural
writer Roman Krznaric unpacks the history,
philosophy, and modern-day applications of seizing
the day and delivers a rousing call to action for
anyone who wants to improve their lives--or our
world. Carpe Diem is a far-ranging read, drawing
on everything from the neuropsychology of regret
to the anthropology of play, from medieval
carnival rites to religious conceptions of the
afterlife and early Japanese cinema. Offering food
for thought as well as inspiring takeaways, the
book examines not just the contributions of great
thinkers throughout history, but also reveals
insights from the lives of great seize-the-day
practitioners including nightclub dancers, war
photographers, bored housewives, and committed
revolutionaries--offering a wide range of
solutions to the daunting challenge of leading a
meaningful life.
  Carpe Diem Roman Krznaric,2017-05-23 Brilliant.
One of those rare books that forces you to ask
what the hell you're doing with your life. --
George Monbiot, The Guardian **One of Forbes' 13
Best Books for Summer 2017** We've all heard the
saying seize the day. But what does it really
mean--and how can we use it to jumpstart our
lives? In the age of distraction, carpe diem is
more essential than ever, and yet many of us
simply don't employ it in our lives. In this
thought-provoking and empowering book, cultural
writer Roman Krznaric unpacks the history,
philosophy, and modern-day applications of seizing
the day and delivers a rousing call to action for
anyone who wants to improve their lives--or our
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world. Carpe Diem is a far-ranging read, drawing
on everything from the neuropsychology of regret
to the anthropology of play, from medieval
carnival rites to religious conceptions of the
afterlife and early Japanese cinema. Offering food
for thought as well as inspiring takeaways, the
book examines not just the contributions of great
thinkers throughout history, but also reveals
insights from the lives of great seize-the-day
practitioners including nightclub dancers, war
photographers, bored housewives, and committed
revolutionaries--offering a wide range of
solutions to the daunting challenge of leading a
meaningful life.
  Carpe Diem Autumn Cornwell,2009-05-26 In this
delightful romantic adventure, a 16-year-old
overachiever learns how to seize the day. I've got
my entire life planned out for the next ten years
— including my PhD and Pulitzer Prize, claims 16-
year-old overachiever Vassar Spore, daughter of
overachiever parents, who in true overachiever
fashion named her after an elite women's college.
Vassar expects her sophomore summer to include AP
and AAP (Advanced Advanced Placement) classes.
Surprise! Enter a world-traveling relative who
sends her plans into a tailspin when she
blackmails Vassar's parents into forcing their
only child to backpack with her through Southeast
Asia. On a journey from Malaysia to Cambodia to
the remote jungles of Laos, Vassar sweats, falls
in love, hones her outdoor survival skills — and
uncovers a family secret that turns her whole
world upside-down. Vassar Spore can plan on one
thing: she'll never be the same again.
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  CARPE DIEM Rach & Liz April Mueller,2014-06-18
Rachel is a well-established business woman who
has her head screwed on properly. She is self-
sufficient and a highly successful woman. You
could say she has a pretty good life and isn’t
missing much, but when she meets Liz she realizes
just how much she is actually missing. This story
takes us behind the romance and into the lives of
Rach and Liz. My hope is that through this book my
writing will give you a sense that life may send
you rain, it may even send you storms, but that
love can endure and love can triumph.
  Carpe Diem Regained Roman Krznaric,2017-04-06
Existentialism is back Carpe diem – ‘seize the
day’ – is one of the oldest pieces of life advice
in Western history. But its true spirit has been
hijacked by ad men and self-help gurus, reduced to
the instant hit of one-click online shopping, or
slogans like ‘live in the now’. We need to reclaim
it to make sense of our complex, confusing times.
The last great expression of carpe diem was in the
electrifying existential philosophy of the 1940s.
Today it’s an idea that challenges us to confront
our mortality and live with greater passion and
intention rather than scroll mindlessly on our
phones or allow freedom to become a mere choice
between brands. In Carpe Diem Regained, Roman
Krznaric reinvents existentialism for our age of
information and choice overload. An essential and
empowering work of contemporary philosophy, the
book unveils the surprising ways of seizing the
day that humankind has discovered over the
centuries, ones we urgently need to revive. Carpe
diem is the existentialism for our times.
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  Advancing Higher Education with Mobile Learning
Technologies: Cases, Trends, and Inquiry-Based
Methods Keengwe, Jared,2014-07-31 This book
examines the implementation and success of mobile
digital learning tools, with the inclusion of data
on specific learning environments enhanced by
ubiquitous educational technologies--Provided by
publisher.
  Carpe Diem Harry Mount,2007-11-06 Liber
prosperissimus et mirabilis ex Britannia ad
Americam tandem advenit! Umquam vexatus es quando
homo inritans sine qua non aut mea culpa dicit Aut
postmeridiana tempora vetera, quando verba obscura
ediscere conatus es, terrunt. Nil desperandum!
Linguae Latinae hoc in itinere iucundo, qui omnia
ex lectione grammatica ab Monte Pythone ad
Angelinae Jolia in pelle notas et omnia optima in
historiae litteratae annis duo milliis ex poese et
litteris excerpta habet, Henricus Mons pulvem ex
libellis odiosis deterget et in linguam maximam in
aeternum vitam respirat. The phenomenal bestseller
from the U.K. finally arrives in the States! Have
you even found yourself irritated when a sine qua
non or a mea culpa is thrown into the conversation
by a particularly annoying person? Or do distant
memories of afternoons spent struggling to learn
obscure verbs fill you with dread? Never fear! In
this delightful guided tour of Latin, which
features everything from a Monty Python grammar
lesson to Angelina Jolie's tattoo and all the best
snippets of prose and poetry from two thousand
years of literary history, Harry Mount wipes the
dust off those boring primers and breathes life
back into the greatest language of them all.
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  PC Mag ,1995-10-10 PCMag.com is a leading
authority on technology, delivering Labs-based,
independent reviews of the latest products and
services. Our expert industry analysis and
practical solutions help you make better buying
decisions and get more from technology.
  Merchant Vessels of the United States ,1974
  Carpe Diem Redeemed Os Guinness,2019-09-24 You
only live once—if then. Life is short, and it can
be as easily wasted as lived to the full. In our
harried modern world, how do we make the most of
the time we have? In these fast and superficial
times, Os Guinness calls us to consequential
living. As a contrast to both Eastern and
secularist views of time, he restructures our very
notion of history as linear and purposeful, not as
cyclical or meaningless. In the Judeo-Christian
tradition, time and history are meaningful, and
human beings have agency to live with freedom and
consequence in partnership with God. Thus we can
seek to serve God's intentions for our generation
and discern our call for this moment. Our time on
earth has significance. Live rightly, discern the
times, and redeem the day.
  The Zambia Law Reports ,2011 Vols. for 1972-1973
contain selected judgments of the Court of Appeal
for Zambia, and other courts; 1974- of the Supreme
Court of Zambia and the High Court of Zambia.
  Internet and Mobile Phone Addiction Olatz Lopez-
Fernandez,2019-03-07 Internet use-related
addiction problems (e.g., Internet addiction,
problem mobile phone use, problem gaming, and
social networking) have been defined according to
the same core element: the addictive
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symptomatology presented by individuals who
excessively and problematically behave using the
technology. Online activity is the most important
factor in their lives, causing them the loss of
control by stress and difficulties in managing at
least one aspect of their daily life, affecting
users’ wellbeing and health. In 2018, Gaming
Disorder was included as a mental disease in the
11th Revision of the International Classification
of Diseases by the World Health Organization. In
2013, the American Psychiatric Association
requested additional research on Internet Gaming
Disorder. The papers contained in this e-Book
provide unique and original perspectives on the
concept, development, and early detection of the
prevention of these health problems. They are
diverse in the nature of the problems they deal
with, methodologies, populations, cultures, and
contain insights and a clear indication of the
impact of individual, social, and environmental
factors on Internet use-related addiction
problems. The e-Book illustrates recent progress
in the evolution of research, with great emphasis
on gaming and smartphone problems, signaling areas
in which research would be useful, even cross-
culturally.
  Weekend Getaways in Alabama Joan
Broerman,1996-08-31 NAMED A BEST BOOK BY TRAVEL &
LEISURE Like its predecessor, Weekend Getaways in
Louisiana and Mississippi, Mary Fonseca's new,
updated version presents the same wide choices for
excursions that are designed for a two-to-three
day stay. Covering cities large and small from
Houma to Ruston, from Natchitoches to Lake Charles
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and in between, it includes Cajun music festivals,
historic state capitals, antebellum plantations,
swamp tours, outdoor adventures, and much more.
Specific entries for lodgings, restaurants, and
attractions list addresses, phone numbers,
shopping, guide services, major annual events, and
traveling instructions. Selected maps also help
guide the way to overnight and three-day vacations
in one of the Deep South's most interesting
states. ABOUT THE AUTHOR Mary Fonseca is a
freelance writer who frequently speaks to various
clubs, organizations, and travel groups. She has
written several cover stories for Louisiana Life,
including seven pieces of a series entitled Say
'Yes' to Louisiana, which won first-place honors
from the Press Club of New Orleans. Additionally,
her writing and features have appeared in
Americana, Nation's Business, Traveler, Vista USA,
Mississippi, and other leading publications.
  E-Marketing in Developed and Developing
Countries: Emerging Practices El-Gohary,
Hatem,2013-04-30 While e-marketing has emerged as
an aid in allowing businesses to reach a broader
audience, evolutions in computer science and
technology have made its comprehension a bit more
complex. E-Marketing in Developed and Developing
Countries: Emerging Practices aims to create a
deeper understanding of the policies and practices
that are involved in a successful e-marketing
environment. This publication highlights the
strategies and applications currently being used
in both developed and developing countries;
proving to be beneficial for entrepreneurs, policy
makers, researchers, and students wishing to
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expand their comprehensive knowledge in this
field.
  California Lawyer ,2000
  Merchant Vessels of the United States... United
States. Coast Guard,1976

This Enthralling World of Kindle Books: A
Comprehensive Guide Revealing the Pros of E-book
Books: A World of Ease and Flexibility E-book
books, with their inherent portability and ease of
access, have liberated readers from the
limitations of physical books. Done are the days
of carrying bulky novels or meticulously searching
for particular titles in shops. E-book devices,
sleek and portable, seamlessly store an wide
library of books, allowing readers to indulge in
their favorite reads anytime, anywhere. Whether
traveling on a busy train, relaxing on a sun-
kissed beach, or just cozying up in bed, E-book
books provide an exceptional level of convenience.
A Literary Universe Unfolded: Exploring the Vast
Array of E-book Carpe Diem Mobile Carpe Diem
Mobile The E-book Shop, a virtual treasure trove
of bookish gems, boasts an extensive collection of
books spanning varied genres, catering to every
readers taste and preference. From captivating
fiction and mind-stimulating non-fiction to
classic classics and contemporary bestsellers, the
Kindle Store offers an exceptional variety of
titles to discover. Whether looking for escape
through immersive tales of fantasy and adventure,
diving into the depths of historical narratives,
or broadening ones understanding with insightful
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works of scientific and philosophical, the Kindle
Shop provides a doorway to a literary world
brimming with endless possibilities. A
Revolutionary Force in the Literary Scene: The
Lasting Impact of E-book Books Carpe Diem Mobile
The advent of E-book books has unquestionably
reshaped the literary landscape, introducing a
paradigm shift in the way books are released,
disseminated, and consumed. Traditional
publication houses have embraced the online
revolution, adapting their strategies to
accommodate the growing need for e-books. This has
led to a rise in the availability of E-book
titles, ensuring that readers have access to a
wide array of literary works at their fingers.
Moreover, E-book books have equalized entry to
books, breaking down geographical barriers and
offering readers worldwide with equal
opportunities to engage with the written word.
Irrespective of their location or socioeconomic
background, individuals can now immerse themselves
in the captivating world of books, fostering a
global community of readers. Conclusion: Embracing
the Kindle Experience Carpe Diem Mobile Kindle
books Carpe Diem Mobile, with their inherent ease,
flexibility, and vast array of titles, have
undoubtedly transformed the way we encounter
literature. They offer readers the freedom to
discover the boundless realm of written
expression, whenever, anywhere. As we continue to
travel the ever-evolving digital scene, Kindle
books stand as testament to the persistent power
of storytelling, ensuring that the joy of reading
remains accessible to all.
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